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I	strongly	support	a	fair	price	for	home	generated	electricity	and	believe	that	
with	realistic	and	fair	pricing,	not	only	at	a	set	rate	but	also	in	line	with	timely	
input,	then	these	market	signals	will	stimulate	investment	in	solar,	battery	and	
other	technologies	which	will	ensure	economical	and	environmentally	beneficial	
supply.	The	concentration	of	energy	retailing	supply	needs	to	be	monitored	and	
protected	against	so	that	self	serving	companies	do	not	jeopardise	true	progress	
in	this	area.	
	
Basil	Gijsbers		
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